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A working meeting was held at OIE Headquarters on 21 February 2019 with a delegation from the
United Arab Emirates. The meeting laid the groundwork for the drafting of a resolution for the
creation of the OIE Sub-Regional Representation in Abu Dhabi.

A provisional budget and work plan for 2020 have been discussed with the local authorities with a view to launching the
activities of the new office, which which will be hosted by the Abu Dhabi Agriculture and Food Safety Authority
(ADAFSA), will be inaugurated on 11 November 2019 at the Conference of the OIE Regional Commission for the Middle
East.

Meeting at OIE Headquarters, 21 February 2019
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